
 
April 30, 2021 

 

The Honorable Rosa DeLauro 

Chairwoman 

House Appropriations Committee 

H-307 The Capitol  

Washington, DC 20515 

 

The Honorable Kay Granger 

Ranking Member 

House Appropriations Committee 

1036 Longworth House Office Building 

Washington, DC 20515 

The Honorable David Price 

Chairman 

House Appropriations Subcommittee on 

Transportation, and Housing and Urban Development 

2358-A Rayburn House Office Building 

Washington, DC 20515 

The Honorable Mario Diaz-Balart 

Ranking Member 

House Appropriations Subcommittee on 

Transportation, and Housing and Urban Development 

1036 Longworth House Office Building 

Washington, DC 20515 

 

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger: 

 

I am requesting $44 Million in funding for the U.S. Highway 169/CR 4 Rural Safety and 

Mobility Interchange Project in fiscal year 2022.  

 

The entity to receive funding for this project is Stearns County, located at 13880 Business Ctr Dr 

NW, Elk River, MN 55330. 

 

The funding would be used to convert the last remaining intersection in the county’s portion of 

Highway 169 into an interchange. 

 

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Tom Emmer  

Member of Congress 


